
                                                                                                          
 

WCU 2019 Summer Study Abroad in Rwanda 
 

West Chester University is proud to announce the fifth year of its summer study 
abroad to “The Land of a Thousand Hills” Rwanda, East Africa! Students on this 
unique trip will have the opportunity to: 
 
• Visit two of Rwanda’s National Parks, Gishwati and Akagera 
• Get up close and personal with over 6 species of primates including 

chimpanzees, baboons and golden monkeys. 
• Learn how to make behavioral observations of primates in the wild. 
• Learn the latest techniques in digital storytelling. 
• Stay in the new WCU Shinehouse Gishwati Research Station. 
• Interact with several local communities surrounding Gishwati NP to learn about 

the culture and daily life in Rwanda. 
• Engage in community-based service learning projects. 
• Earn course credit for the trip. 
 
For more information please contact us at: 

Dr. Rebecca Chancellor, rchancellor@wcupa.edu 
Dr. Jordan Schugar, jschugar@wcupa.edu 
Dr. Aaron Rundus, arundus@wcupa.edu 
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